
Dear Father Michael and the Parishioners, Cordial greetings from the sisters of DSFS, Kakamas. We 

take this opportunity to thank you and each one of you for the generosity and kindness you showed 

for these our children. Here we are safe so far and all our students. Wishing you a Very joyous 

Christmas and a Happy New Year! DSFS Kakamas. 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


